
28.1.19 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of the children’s learning about Chinese New Year, next week we are going to try some a 

variety of Chinese food. 

Please let me know if your child has any dietary requirements or food allergies. 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Parker, Class 2 Teacher.   

 

 

 


